
Summary of the Society’s 
recent advocacy activities

•  Media comment – hit and run

•  �Meeting with Corrections 
Commissioner – poisoner mail and 
legal privilege

•  �Attendance at Ian Morris Memorial 
Golf Day

•  �Media release – Legal Aid funding

•  �Meeting with Charles Darwin 
University – law students program

•  �Attended National Legal Aid 
Forum meeting

•  �Provided advice regarding judicial 
appointments

•  �Media interview (Legal Aid funding) 
– CAAMA Radio

•  �Media interview (Legal Aid funding) 
– Territory FM

•  �Media interview (Legal Aid funding) 
– ABC Darwin

•  �Media comment – Lawyers Weekly

•  �Meeting with Lynne Walker on 
Return to Work Bill

•  �Meeting with Gerry Wood MLA – 
directors’ liability

•  �Attendance at NT Legal Assistance 
Forum

•  �Comment to Attorney-General – 
title of master

•  �Consultation with ACT Law Society 
on funding cuts

•  �Consultation with Law Council on 
Review of the Protection of Moveable 
Cultural Heritage Act 1986 (Cth)

•  Meeting with Kezia Purick MLA

•  �Media interview ABC Darwin 
regarding Territory ICAC

•  �Meeting with NT Integrity and 
Accountability Officers Group

•  �Letter to Information Commissioner 
(Anti-Corruption)

•  �Attendance at Language and the 
Law Conference II

•  �Attendance at National Indigenous 
Legal Conference

•  �Attendance at Parliament House – 
dinner with Madam Speaker

•  �Media comment (legislation on 
urgency) – Guardian Australia

•  �Media comment (Indigenous Lawyer 
of the Year) – NT News

•  �Media comment – fraud and legal 
practitioners

•  �Media comment – increasing 
Supreme Court fees

•  �Media comment – 
first Indigenous silk

•  �Memo to Law Council of Australia – 
business and human rights

•  �Attended briefing regarding 
amendments to Traffic Act

•  �Consultation with Gerry Wood 
regarding Misuse of Drugs Act 
amendment and Daniel’s Law

•  �Attended national equitable briefing 
roundtable
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